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Welcome to Our New Website!
Jennifer Polanz

As of this summer, we have a new home for Inside Grower: www.inside

-grower.com. We’ve got breaking news that will get posted here as 

web exclusives, plus our quarterly print supplement that you’ll be able 

to search, as well as find in a digital edition. The bimonthly e-

newsletters will be archived here and searchable, and you’ll be able to 

find videos that pertain to indoor growing, as well as links to our other 

websites and more.

As we continue to create more content for Inside Grower, the website 

will become more robust. So grab a beverage and take a look around. 

Email me thoughts and suggestions at jpolanz@ballpublishing.com. 

What would you like to see on the site? IG


